
From 20 April 2024, the National Heavy Vehicle Regulator 
(NHVR) will be responsible for providing heavy vehicle 
on-road compliance and enforcement, and Programmed 
Vehicle Inspections (PVI) services in Queensland.

From this date, TMR will not make any fleet bookings 
for PVIs. The function of booking and performing fleet 
bookings will be done by the NHVR.

How can I initiate a PVI Fleet  
Inspection booking?

You will initiate a PVI Fleet Inspection booking by getting 
in touch with the NHVR Contact Centre on 13 64 87.  

You can also email a completed ‘Request for Fleet Booking 
Form’ to PVIfleet@nhvr.gov.au group email box, where it 
will be actioned. A copy of this form will be available from 
the NHVR Contact Centre from 20 April 2024.

Fleet Bookings – 
What’s Changing?

For more information visit www.nhvr.gov.au
E  PVIfleet@nhvr.gov.au  •  P  13NHVR (13 64 87)
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